
File No. 18-0485 

INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT 
relative to department compliance with Assembly Bill (AB) 1732 (Ting) requiring all businesses 
and government agencies to identify single-user restroom facilities as all-gender facilities. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

RECEIVE and FILE the Port of Los Angeles (POLA), the Los Angeles World Airports 
(LAWA), the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP}, the Department of 
General Services (GSD), and the Department of Recreation and Parks (RAP) reports relative to 
department compliance with AB 1732 requiring all businesses and government agencies to 
identify single-user restroom facilities as all-gender facilities. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At its regular meeting held on February 13, 2019, the Information, Technology, and General 
Services Committee considered reports from the POLA, the LAWA, the LADWP, the GSD and 
the RAP relative to AB 1732 requiring all businesses and government agencies to identify single­
user restroom facilities as all-gender facilities. 

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to receive and file 
the various department reports, as detailed above. This matter is now transmitted to the Council 
for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

~re 
SMITH: YES 
BLUMENFIELD: YES 
RODRIGUEZ: YES 
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